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Adhoc Tgp Teleconference

Attendance: 

· Lee Armstrong 

· Wayne Fisher 

· Filip Weytjens 

· Francois Simon 

· Doug Kavner

· Carl Kain

· Justin Mcnew

Lee Armstrong chair of the TGp working group opened the conference call at 2:05 PM EDT.

· Topic of today is the proposal for a WAVE beaconing mechanism.

· Joint meeting with TGs will be in May and we are trying to have a joint conference call earlier.

· Following possibilities:

· Quick beacon: Reuse beacon format; different management frame/subtype; allows the use of the Information Elements available in the current beacon.

· Stay with the WAVE Announcement frame

· Use the TGs approach

· Use of the existing beacon and change it such that it only transmits once. 

· JM: The option with the current beacon will require us to repeat the same IE several times and it requires fragmentation.

· FS: Not all the information elements would be the same as the regular beacon. 

· JM: We would not have the same required information elements. The required elements are the same as those required in the current WAVE Announcement action frame.

· FS: Is there any implication with using the current beacon. 

· JM: The fragmentation would introduce a complexity but it is not impossible. 

· FS: There will be a problem with getting acceptance.

· LA: Agreed.

· JM: There might be a preference with going with the quick beacon. 

· FS: Not sure. It sounds elegant. The segmentation of the current WSI in a current beacon would introduce resistance.

· FS: I would have expected that the WAVE Announcement would cause frictions.

· FS: If we use the current beacon, there is a parsing difference but this is not the main concern.

· FS: We should use the quick beacon.

· JM: There are only 2 management subtypes left. If TGs uses one and we use one, this will cause resistance. Working with TGs could reduce this resistance. However, TGs has not yet decided to go with this approach.

· FS: Using reserved values this early in a standard is not commonly done. Usually reserved fields are fields used after a few years.

· JM: We noted in the presentation that these values would have to be requested.

· WF: Can we use a toggle bit at the beginning of the frame.

· FS: We could do this by subtype or type value.

· JM: Yes, but as discussed it is not recommended to do this.

· LA: How are we going to proceed?

· JM: Based on this discussion, I will work with Ramon on the language that goes into the standard for the quick beacon. 

· LA: Agreed.

· FS: We could still keep the regular beacon in mind but it will probably be a less attractive approach.

· LA: When can we have something ready for review?

· JM: Next weeks call.

· LA: I will set up a joint call with TGs for next week. 

· LA: Lee will not be able to make next meeting. Wayne will set it up.

· WF: Should we pass on this information to TGs.

· LA: Yes.

· LA: From as soon as we wrapped up the comments, I will check with them if the resolution is acceptable.

The conference call was adjourned at 2:40 PM EDT.
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